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MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 22 NOVEMBER 2016 

 

In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Mr. A. McEvoy has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Geelong on Sunday, 06 December 2015, 

UNCLE BUCK underwent surgery to treat a constricted annular ligament in the off fore fetlock. 

The gelding has returned to work.  
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